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A HAPPY & fRUITFUL 
NEW YEAR!!!



We had beautiful foodie experiences,
including a food tasting at Alta Gracia in
Boksburg. It was themed The Art of
Dining - an extraordinary afternoon
where culinary mastery meets artistic
expression.

Every dish told a story, the food was
incredibly flavourful, and every moment
a masterpiece. The menu was filled with
vibrant flavours, creative presentations
and a touch of It was a beautiful
afternoon where art met cuisine. The
perfect fusion of food and creativity.

Happy 2025. We wish you guys a year
filled with so much joy, success, and
countless blessings. We hope this
year is already off to a delicious star.
Hope you had an incredible festive
season. 

We were surrounded by beautiful
fairy lights and Christmas trees,
giving us that much needed festive
cheer. Basically, we jingled all the way.
Hope you did too. We were able to
spend some time at the beach and
see some family and friends.

A HAPPY & FRUITFUL NEW YEAR!! !
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We are incredibly excited about what’s coming up and are thrilled to have you as part of our community.
Here’s a little sneak peek of what’s cooking this year:

Exciting New Recipes: Get ready for a lineup of fresh, mouthwatering recipes designed to inspire your
culinary creativity. Whether you’re a seasoned chef or just love experimenting in the kitchen, we have
something special for everyone.
2025 Mentorship Programs: This year, we’re looking forward to connecting and inspiring our chef
students. We kicked off the year with a Hospitality Roadshow. We connected with so many aspiring
chefs as well as Hospitality teachers across Gauteng and we got share some knowledge, skills, and
inspiration.

We also got to demonstrate some of our favourite Laager Rooibos Tea recipes, namely: Our crowd-pleaser
Pancake Cake, a refreshing Rooibos Pomegranate Iced Tea and finally, the showstopper, Rooibos-smoked
chicken. We had the best time.

Thank you all so much for your wonderful support that inspires us to continue growing and sharing our
journey through food and mentorship.



We hope and pray that 2025 is nothing short
of miraculous and amazing. May this year be
everything you’ve hoped for, may it be filled
with so many celebratory moments. May it
bring healing peace and restoration. Praying
for a year of grace and ease.

Thank you for riding with us in 2024, lets make
2025 even better.

With love, Tebo & Lebo.

Here’s a beautiful dish we demonstrated at
the Hospitality Roadshow. It not only looks
good, but it tastes good too.
Watch the full reel experience on our
instagram feed.
Enjoy.
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